To: The parent(s) of ___________________

From: David A. Young

Subject: Parent Teacher Conference, April 8, 1999

Date: March 31, 1999

We were informed today that the Parent Teacher Conferences scheduled to start at 8:00 AM on April 8, 1999 have been moved to 3:30 PM that day. Since I will not be available at this new time, I would like to offer you the following alternative meeting opportunities.

I. Call me at (501) 444-3050-148 and we can discuss your child on the phone, or schedule a meeting time.

II. Email me at dayoung@ecs1.nwsc.k12.ar.us and communicate your questions, or schedule a conference.

III. Record your questions, and/or suggested alternative meeting time in the space below and return it by way of your child, or mail it to the address below.

Sorry for the inconvenience.

DAY

David A. Young, FASST Center Director

Fayetteville High School

1001 West Stone Street

Fayetteville, AR 72701

http://fasst.fayar.net
Questions: ________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Suggested alternative meeting time. Before April 8th, or after April 11. I am free 7:00-7:30 AM, 9:45 to 10:30 AM, 2:30 to ??? PM on school days, and at various times on weekends: ____________________________________________________________

Parent Name: __________________________________________________________

Parent Contact Information: _______________________________________________

